
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Perdue School WELCOME BACK News!! 

Important Reminders! 

 Class starts at 8:52am sharp! 

 If you have not paid your ele-

mentary supply fees please do-

so  asap 

 If your child is going to be     

absent from school please call 

the school directly or email. 

We need parent confirmation 

 Please let your teacher or 

office know if your child will 

not be on the bus in the after-

noon 

Principals Message: 

WELCOME BACK!! 

I hope that everyone had a safe and relaxing 

summer break!  It was awesome to walk into the 

school and see the new library and gym floor.  

Both area’s look update and inviting! 

Any parents with students in grade 10-12 who 

would like  to talk about their child’s credit op-

tions or progress are encouraged to call myself 

( Mr. Chilibeck).  I would be happy to meet with 

you to discuss your child. 

Please review the FAIR NOTICE letter in this at-

tachment and call myself ( Mr. Chilibeck) if you 

have any questions. 

The Terry Fox Run will be held on Friday, Septem-

ber 15, 2017 at 11:00am.  We will be having a 

FREE burger lunch for all students and communi-

ty members over the lunch hour              

( 11:30am –1:00pm).  Please join us in celebrat-

ing the memory of Terry Fox and make a dona-

tion in the fight against cancer. 

For any parents or community members interest-

ed in coaching at Perdue School, please con-

tact Jason Brandt about the Prairie Spirit require-

ments for becoming a non-faculty coach. 

A big “Thank You” to Betty Hamm, for her dedi-

cation transporting our students to school every-

day.  We wish you all the best with your future 

endeavors! 

The staff of Perdue School will once again focus 

on literacy as our school goal again this year.  I 

was proud of how much our students, SCC and 

staff accomplished last year promoting reading 

and its importance to real life relevancy!  Great 

job everyone! 

 

School Booth 

We will have the first 

booth day on:          

Monday September 11 

Watch for more booth 

info in your mail box 
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September 15, 2017 @ 11:00am 

Perdue School  

Terry Fox Run 

 

Followed by…. 

FREE Community BBQ 

At Perdue School 

11:30am –1:00pm 

Accepting donations for the Terry Fox Foundation 

SCHOOL CLOTHING NIGHT!! 

We are happy to bring in BACK 40 EMBROIDERY to set us up with some awesome 

school gear! 

Lots of sizers available!! 

Sale will be at the school on 

September 13: 4pm-7pm 

September 14: 4pm-7pm 

 

CRIMINAL RECORD CHECK OPPORTUNITY!!! 

If you still need to get your CRIMINAL RECORD CHECK done the RCMP will be here at 

the school on the evening of the School Clothing Sale 

Please bring PHOTO ID! 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.theanchor.ca%2F_wp14%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2015%2F10%2Fhonouring-terry-fox_001.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.theanchor.ca%2F2015%2Fhonouring-terry-fox%2F&docid=FzXMdMhX6ub48M&tbnid=OcQz8fQlTiSxNM%3
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Kindergarten Kindergarten 

 

Kindergarten 

Day 4 Day 5 Day 6 Day 1 Day 2 

Day 2 Day 3  Day 4 Day 5 Day 6 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

Kindergarten 

 

Kindergarten 

First Day!! 

School        

Clothing Night 

Criminal      

Record Checks 

4pm-7pm 

School      

Clothing Night 

Criminal      

Record Checks 

4pm-7pm 

Terry Fox Run 

Community 

BBQ Lunch 

11:30am-1:00pm 

Gr.5/6 

Field Trip 

Science Centre 


